

Savannah Area Darting Association INC

Board of Director's Meeting

03 June 2024

Meeting called to order: 7:10 pm

Attendance – See attached sign in sheet

Guests – J.T. Milbaugh

Quorum Established

Approval of May 2024 Meeting Minutes – Motion made by Robin / Sheila - Motion carried

Treasurer Report: Not available at the time of the meeting. Jeff will provide once the statements are received.

Division Reps:

A - Teresa

B - Scott

C - Sheila

D - Joannie

E - Shannon

Reports:

Division Reps:

A – All Good

B – All Good

C – All Good

D – Absent – sent report of All Good

E – Absent – sent report of All Good

Statistician Report – All Good – Lots of adds made. Also, Michele asked if division reps would please advise their captains that she will no longer be sending out reminders to turn in sheets. 3 penalty points were assessed the week prior.

Rules and Grievance Report – No Issues. Corin made mention of the minor change of location made for one of the VFW teams due to voting that took place at the VFW on the night of play. Also, it was brought to their attention that a visiting team was not happy with the lighting on one side of the VFW playing area. He reported all lines had been recently done the first of the season but that he felt something was off at the American Legion boards so he would be rechecking those lines. Noted that tailgate informed him once they move to the new location, they will have 6 boards instead of 4.

Membership Report - had a few add / deletes, and the money has been given to Jeff. Robin believed it was 60-80\$

Hall of Fame - Waiting until April to get it back on the regular rotation.

Tournament Director Report – things progressing, brackets being reviewed. We will be purchasing wrist bands for next season to keep from having any ticket issues or discrepancies Jeff announced that he has asked Karle to be Tournament Director Assistant this year (she had no choice but to graciously accept.)

Newsletter - Absent.

Website – Herman is waiting on Megan to send him the newsletters to upload to the website.

Sunshine - Absent

VP Stephen Sweeney – reminder of scheduling ideas and further discussed how to get people to attend either a scheduling meeting or captains meeting or both.

President Herman Metcalf - all good, discussed the new league and areas being included.

Old Business:

Karle Ansara-Milbaugh is still waiting on the previous secretary box from Megan and possibly R&G binder.

New Business:

Stephen Sweeney has stepped up to be the POC for sponsorship for the tournament.

Karle was asked to talk to Jeff Disk to get the amount pulled from Scholarship for last year to help with bills.

Corin and Sheila suggested having sign up sheets for a scheduling meeting to see if we would have enough participation at Captains drop off / pick up. Giving notice to ask them to see who might be able to make it at drop off, then ask to sign up or confirm at pick up.

Scott volunteered to review the Wednesday league PPMR.

Karle was asked to confirm with Jeff Disk if he removed or updated names on the PO Box.

A motion was made to adjourn by Jeff Miller Jr / Robin, motion carried.

The president adjourned the meeting at 8:11 pm.

Next meeting will be 01 July 2024 at 7pm at the VFW 660.